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 Cross Country District Meet: Our Junior High Boys won the first place for 

Team participation in the UIL Cross Country District meet. Bryan Mendoza 

got fourth place individually. 
 

 The Beta Delta Sigma dance: The Halloween dance sponsored by the 

sorority made a profit of $380.00 to give to the Bobcat Scholarship fund 

and Senior Bash.  
 

 UIL Participation: We have a total of 55 students in grades 5-8 competing 

in UIL events this month. Seven of those students who are in Ready Writing 

wrote their papers on Tuesday, November 4th.   Pat delivered those to West 

Texas Middle School on Wednesday, November 5th.  The speaking events 

will be held on Tuesday, November 11th   on Frank Phillips College campus, 

and the remaining events are on the following Friday, November 14th.  Our 

Sunray team of teachers and administrators will be contest directors for 

nine events. 

 

  

 


